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Transportation Committee Report 
2014 – 2018 Bike Lane Infrastructure Plan 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 

That the enhanced public engagement strategies, outlined in the June 5, 
2014, Transportation Services report CR_1032, be approved. 

History 

At the June 5, 2014, Transportation Committee meeting, the June 5, 2014, 
Transportation Services report CR_1032 was considered and the Committee 
heard from C. Chan, Edmonton Bicycle Commuters Society; C. Nobert, 
Strathcona Community League; E. Solez, Edmonton Federation of 
Community Leagues; M. Phair, Bike Route Working Group; L. Falk; and  
D. Bews, Complete Streets Strathcona. The following motions were passed: 

• That the report on the results of consultation and evaluation on the 121 
Avenue and 76 Avenue bicycle network, be deferred until completion of the 
consultation on major bike routes, neighbourhood bike routes being 
considered in conjunction with neighbourhood renewal/revitalization and 
shared-use paths, outlined in Attachment 1 of the June 5, 2014, 
Transportation Services report CR_1032. 

• That Administration provide a report on a plan to fully engage communities 
regarding bike lane infrastructure and/or complete streets programs as part 
of the neighbourhood renewal process. 

• That Administration provide a report on the 106th Street Bike Route 
Winter/Spring Pilot Project. 

• That Administration consider north/south connections to the 83rd avenue 
route and provide a report with recommendations on any revisions to the 
Bicycle Transportation Plan or the major bike grid. 

Attachments 

June 5, 2014, Transportation Services report CR_1032 
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